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Mail-in voting helps everyone in the community vote and that can only strengthen our 

democracy. There are many people who are unable to go to a voting booth for a 

variety of reasons and mail-in voting ensures we all get a fair opportunity to express 

our voice. There are so many reasons why mail-in is better than standing in line on 

one specific day/time that it seems the only reason one would want to eliminate this 

option is because they are trying to suppress the vote. That is absolutely not what 

America is or should be about. It is appalling and shameful to think people are trying 

to stop disabled, elderly, people without means to take time off or get to a polling 

place, etc. from voting. We need everyone’s voice and mail-in voting is the best way 

to make that happen.  


